
 

 

  
    

   
     

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
   

 
 

 

 

 
   

   
   

  
 

 

     
  

    

    
  

  
 

  
 

 

    
  

  
   

  
  

  
    

  
    

 

 

Rt. Hon. Michelle Donelan MP 
Minister of State for Higher and Further Education 

www.education.gov.uk/help/contactus


 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 
  

 
 

The Government and I recognise the important contribution you make to the UK’s 
higher education sector, and we are extremely proud that so many students from 
Ukraine have chosen to study here. 

Yours sincerely, 

Rt. Hon. Michelle Donelan MP 
Minister of State for Higher and Further Education 




